
 

 Last month, Aman and April received a letter from their beloved 
Aunt Morris who was Australian. In her letter, she wrote that she would 
visit Hong Kong and hoped they could show her around. 
 
 A few days ago, Aman and April picked Aunt Morris up from the 
airport. They were glad to see each other. Sar and Helen said, "How are 
you doing? We've missed you so much!" Aunt Morris chuckled and 
embraced them warmly. However, upon leaving the airport and 
returning to the city, Aunt Morris began feeling unwell. Disheartened, 
she remarked, "The traffic noise and air pollution from the buses is 
overwhelming." She then put on a mask and they continued their 
journey. 
 
 The following day, they went shopping at Harbour City. Aunt Morris 
was dismayed by the sight of handbags made from farmed crocodile 
skin. She expressed her concern, "If we don't protect crocodiles, hunters 
will continue to kill them, leading to their eventual extinction." Given 
Australia's reputation for environmental and animal conservation, it was 
no surprise that Aunt Morris held such strong views on the matter. 
 
That evening, when Aman and April suggested having shark fin soup for 
dinner, Aunt Morris voiced her disappointment. She explained that it 
was unethical to kill sharks for their fins and encouraged then to try an 
alternative dish. They decide to try a vegetarian soup, which Aunt Marris 
thoroughly enjoyed. 
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 Thanks to her insights, Aman and April became more aware of the 
harmful traditions in Hong Kong that impact the natural environment and 
animals. 
 


